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129 South End 

Close

London

NW3 2RF

17/07/2017  20:12:042017/2889/P OBJNOT Mr Jonathan Byatt I am writing on behalf of the South End Close Residents Association (SECRA) representing 

South End Close Estate. The properties within this application back onto the estate and are 

separated by a fence. The applicant has a history of building beyond the remit of the planning 

applications, and in the most recent development has a planning investigation underway on 

illegal access onto the estate, opening of a site entrance without permission and consultation 

and the dumping and storing of rubbish and building materials against the consent of the 

residents. As the applicant has a history of ignoring planning consent, disregarding the rights 

of residents and of illeg\\l trespass the residents association believe the applicant would once 

again turn south end close and camden property into a building sighht without any 

consultation or consent (or permission form Camden council) and would create further spoil 

and damage to the estate and its environment. The residents feel most strongly on this issue 

and are willing to speak and voice their wholehearted opposition at the planning session.
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